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Filing Receipt 

Filing Date - 2023-07-24 04:50:57 PM 

Control Number - 55067 

Item Number - 1223 



FORT WORTH® 

July 21,2023 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 
1701 N. Congress Avenue 
PO Box 13326 
Austin, TX 78711-3326 

RE: Project 55067-Ramhorn Hill Switch- Dunham Transmission Line in Denton and Wise Counties 

To Whom this May Concern, 

The City of Fort Worth, Park & Recreation Department (PARD) has concern with the proposed location 
of the Oncor utility line concept which traverses Harriet Creek Ranch Park. PARD requests the current 
configuration be relocated into the Right-of-Way (ROW) of Elementary Drive and not in parkland. 

If this relocation request cannot be accommodated, the line shall be an underground utility and an 
easement fee will be charged. Fee for the easement will be based off of a Fair Market Value Appraisal 
(FMVA) for the park land use. An above ground utility is not an option. 

Thank you for your understanding of the importance of open land for unstructured recreation purposes. 

Sincerely, 

Lori Gordon 
Planning Manager 

City of Fort Worth 
Park & Recreation Department 
Planning Resource Management 

PARK & RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
City of Fort Worth, 4200 South Freeway, Suite 2200, Fort Worth Texas, 76115-1499 

(817)-392-5700(PARK) Fax (817)-392-5724 


